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4th December, 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Free School Meal Vouchers during the Christmas Holiday Period 

 

This year the Council has received grant funding from the Government Department of Work and Pensions to 

provide support to families with children, other vulnerable households and individuals over the Christmas period. 

 

As part of this programme of support, the Council are providing vouchers for families of children attending 

schools in the city who have benefit related free school meals and families with children who have an Education 

Health Care Plan in place. 

 

Each eligible child in the family will receive a voucher for £30.00 for the Christmas holiday period. 

 

Before the end of term, you will receive a link directly from Schoolvouchers.com and you will be able to select an 

eVoucher from a supermarket on the list.  You will be able choose from Aldi, Asda, Iceland, Morrisons, Sainsburys, 

Tesco and Waitrose.  The eVoucher code will be displayed on-screen and can be downloaded.  The vouchers are 

issued directly from your chosen supermarket, please allow time for this to be allocated to you.  If you have any 

queries in relation to your voucher allocation please contact your chosen supermarket. 

 

If you do not have access to a phone or email, the School will be able to download your eVoucher and provide you 

with a printed copy.  You can find more information about downloading the vouchers online in the parent FAQs 

here: http://help.wonde.com/en/articles/3818633-supermarket-vouchers-faqs                

 

Please contact the School office on 01782 234450, before Tuesday, 19th December, if you have any issues 

downloading your voucher as emails/telephone messages will not be responded to during the Christmas holiday 

period. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

    
MRS. R. DAVIES 

HEAD TEACHER 
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